
 

          CD23-06 

 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

 

CHILDREN’S DIVISION 

 

P.O. BOX 88 

 

JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 

 

 
March 7, 2023 

 
 

TO:  ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 

 

FROM: Erica Signars, Special Assistant Professional 
  Missouri Department of Social Services 

 

SUBJECT: Faith Foundation Children’s Home – Grace/Mercy House 

  1800 Madison 257 

  Fredericktown, MO 63645 

 

  Faith Foundation Children’s Home – Faith/Integrity House 

  702 A East Highway 72 

  Fredericktown, MO 63645 

 

  Faith Foundation Children’s Home – Joy House 

  106 Spruce Street 

  Fredericktown, MO 63645 

 

  Faith Foundation Children’s Home – Peaceful Valley 

  RR 1 Box 85B 

  Arcadia, MO 63621 

 

  Faith Foundation Children’s Home – Hope House 

  2200 Township Line Road 

  Poplar Bluff, MO 63901 

   

 
The purpose of this E-mail memorandum is to advise staff that, effective immediately, admissions 

into Faith Foundation Children’s Home (FFCH)-Grace/Mercy House, FFCH Faith/Integrity House, 

FFCH Joy House, FFCH Peaceful Valley, and FFCH Hope House are suspended. No further 

placements are to be made at Faith Foundation Children’s Home sites until further notice.  Faith 

Foundation Children’s Home is contracted with the Children’s Division.  

 



Please feel free to contact Jennifer Richter, Residential Licensing Manager, Residential Program 

Unit, at Jennifer.b.richter@dss.mo.gov , if you have any questions or comments regarding this 

matter.   
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